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Harvest

Thank you to all of you who came along to our Harvest Assembly. The donated
goods were all taken up to the church on Sunday and from there to the food
bank in Hungerford today. Mrs Obin reports that the choir sang beautifully.

Tomorrow is our Open Day for prospective parents but if any current parents
would like to visit then please feel free to come along.

10am — 2pm

Coming up at the end of this week is our Family Learning Afternoon, to which
everyone is also invited.

1.30pm — 3pm

Climbing Frame

Our long awaited new climbing frame is due to be installed
immediately after half term, which we are all very excited
about and | look forward to seeing the children enjoying it
once it is finished. Apologies for the long delay but the
company we chose was extremely busy!

Coats

| know a lot of the children here seem impervious to cold but unless the rain is
really heavy we do still try to allow them outside to run around, so please
could you ensure that your child has a coat in school at all times




